
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

                                                                                                                 
  

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER                          

 
 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
 

16th October, 2022 – The Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 
Saturday 15th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm Sick & Needy of the Parish 

 9.00 am The Parishioners 

 10.30 am Special Intention 

Monday 17th   10.00 am Connie Behr 

Tuesday 18th          10.00 am Intentions of Robin & Wanda Haig 

Wednesday 19th  10.00 am Special Intention 

Thursday 20th  10.00 am In Thanksgiving 

Friday 21st  10.00 am In Thanksgiving 

Saturday 22nd – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm The Parishioners 

 9.00 am Anne-Marie Hipkins 

 10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 
 

 

Please Note 
  

 • Confession available on request after any Mass – please ask Father Anthony. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Apostles Creed 

I believe in God, the Father Almighty, Creator of heaven and earth, 

and in Jesus Christ, His only Son, our Lord, 

who was conceived by the Holy Spirit, born of the Virgin Mary, 

suffered under Pontius Pilate, was crucified, died and was buried; 

He descended into hell; on the third day He rose again from the dead; 

He ascended into heaven, and is seated at the right hand of God the Father Almighty; 

from there He will come to judge the living and the dead. 

I believe in the Holy Spirit, the Holy Catholic Church, 

the communion of Saints, the forgiveness of sins, 

the resurrection of the body, and life everlasting. Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
St Teresa’s Prayer Group – Meets every Wednesday We meet in the parish hall between 11.15 am and 12.15 

pm for prayer, scripture, intentions, rosary and music. All are most welcome to join us. For further infor-

mation please contact: Marcelle Perch Tel: 07776343499; Mary Robinson Tel: 07505127451. 
 

Food Link, Colshaw: Appeal Sadly, the need continues. If you are able to help those who are struggling, we 

would be very grateful to receive the following food donations: tinned foods (meat, pies, soups, beans, to-

matoes, fruit, veg, etc), microwavable rice, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and biscuits. Please leave any dona-

tions in the box at the back of church. Alternatively, you may like to offer a financial contribution to the 

parish, who will then use your donation to buy food in bulk for the Food Link. (Any cheques may be made 

payable to “Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church”). 
 

Praying for the unborn and women facing crisis pregnancies “We pray for all expectant mothers. We pray 

for an overwhelming sense of hope and joy to fill their lives, and for increased support to be given by their 

family, friends and local communities, as they journey through this life-changing experience. Lord hear us.” 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

   

Sunday 23rd – 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Reg. Charity No. 234025 

Sunday 16th – 29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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Next Sunday is World Mission Sunday  

Next Sunday is World Mission Sunday, when the Holy Father invites all Catholics to contribute to 

a special collection for Missio, his charity for world mission. The theme chosen by the Holy Father 

is: ‘You shall be my witnesses’ (Acts 1:8). In his message for World Mission Sunday, Pope Francis 

says: ‘The essence of mission is to bear witness to Christ, that is, to his life, passion, death and 

resurrection for the love of the father and of humanity.’ All donations go to the Universal Solidarity 

Fund in order to meet the material needs of Catholic communities too young, too small or too 

poor to support themselves. Please support Missio in helping missionaries to work alongside com-

munities throughout the world that are poor or in need, regardless of their background or belief. 

Join in on this special day, that unites Catholics all over the world in prayer and celebration of our 

Church’s mission to share God’s love with all people. If you use the donation envelopes to give by 

credit/debit card, please return the envelopes directly to Missio. Do not put them in the Church 

collection. Please call 020 7821 9755 (office hours) or visit Missio’s website to give a single gift, set 

up a Direct Debit and Gift Aid your donation if possible at the following link: www.missio.org.uk  

 

St. Bernadette  

Many have said how moving it was to venerate the relics of Saint Bernadette. Next year, will be 

the 90th anniversary of her Canonisation, on Dec 8th, 1933. To commemorate this, the Depart-

ment for Evangelisation is planning a Conference and preparing a booklet, and would like to hear 

from anyone with a story to tell. It could be about the visit of the relics, or a pilgrimage to Lourdes; 

the cure of a friend, or a family member; or simply what Bernadette means to them. No story is 

too small - yours could be a source of great encouragement to others.  

So don’t hesitate to get in touch, either by calling Barbara Davies on 07730 526 821 or by email-

ing: StBernadette2033@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you for giving to CAFOD’s Family Fast Day appeal  

Thank you for giving to CAFOD’s Family Fast Day appeal – the recent parish retiring collection 

raised £448.60. Your generous gifts will support communities around the world working hard to 

put food on the table, particularly those worst affected by the global food crisis in countries such 

as Kenya, Ethiopia and South Sudan, and help fight the causes of hunger longer term. You can still 

donate online at www.cafod.org.uk/fastday  

 

St. Teresa’s Car Park - Renewal 2022/23 – Final Reminder 

Renewal forms are available on request from the sacristy. New passes will be valid from 1st Octo-

ber 2022 until 30th September 2023. The donation we seek has been held at £15 per annum per 

vehicle – if you wish to donate more, you are welcome to do so – but please only give what you 

can. If you do not apply and pay for a new permit, you will be removed from the system and no 

longer be authorised to use the car park (except for attending Mass). Please note that applications 

to use the car park are open only to parishioners! 

 

First Sacraments 2021/2022  

Nicola Cowell will again kindly be leading a new programme and asks anyone wishing their child to 

enrol on the parish First Holy Communion course to contact Father Anthony as soon as possible so 

that the preparation material can be sent to them. The course is ideally suited to children from 

Year 3 upwards (aged 7+ at the start of September this year). Classes will be on Friday evenings 

again, and it is hoped they will start on 11th November this year, so we would like to get the chil-

dren registered by 4th November. Thank you. 

 

St Joseph's Eucharistic Shrine -  “Come to Me all you who labour and are overburdened, 

and I will give you rest.” (Matthew 11:28)  

Designated as the new shrine of the Blessed Sacrament for the diocese of Shrewsbury, St Joseph's 

is nestled in the heart of Stockport. During Holy Mass at 12pm on October 22nd 2022, Bishop Mark 

Davies will officially celebrate the beginning of this new mission for the beautiful church of St Jo-

seph. In addition to its traditional role as a town centre parish, the church will now be entrusted 

with the task of praying perpetually before the Lord in His Sacrament of Love for an abundance of 

holy vocations to the priesthood, as well as for the sanctification of all of our priests. In order to 

have prolonged exposition of the Blessed Sacrament we need to first find a sufficient number of 

adorers. Until such time as we have enough people who are willing to keep watch before the Lord, 

we will only be able to have a limited daily schedule of Eucharistic Adoration. If you would be 

willing to commit to spending one hour per week with Jesus, please email us at: stock-

portshrine@gmail.com. St Joseph’s is also in great need of financial assistance. As can be observed 

when one visits the church, there is a lot of work which needs to be done quite urgently. For infor-

mation on how to set up a standing order visit www.eucharisticshrine.com. The Holy Sacrifice of 

the Mass will be offered every week for the intentions of our benefactors.  

St Joseph's RC Church, Tatton Street, St Petersgate, Stockport, SK1 1EJ 

 

Your Prayers are asked for… 
 

Bishop Howard Tripp R.I.P  

We have received the sad news of the death of Bishop Howard Tripp on Monday 3rd October. 

Bishop Tripp served as Auxiliary Bishop of Southwark from 1980 until his retirement in 2004. May 

he rest in peace.  

Father Michael Cupit R.I.P.  

Last week we received the sad news of the death of Father Michael Cupit in Wythenshawe General 

Hospital on 30th September. May he rest in peace. 

 

Churches Together in Wilmslow - Our Response to Refugees INFORM, INSPIRE & RESPOND 

Saturday 29th October, 2022 10.00 am – 1.00 pm Wilmslow Methodist Church (Coffee served from 

9.30 am). A morning to become more informed about asylum seekers and refugees coming to the 

UK and to our area; to be inspired by their stories and to reflect on how churches might respond. 

Speakers from: • Refugees Welcome • Boaz Trust • Hope Central, Handforth.  

Venue: Wilmslow Methodist Church, Kings Close, SK9 5AR; Church Office phone: 01625 528892; 

Website: www.wilmslowmethodists.org.uk; Enquiries: andrew.backhouse@phonecoop.coop   
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